Central Oregon Business Owners,

As always we are thankful for the support of our club shown by the many local businesses and organizations such as yours over the years. We hope that your organization will consider being a part of the Meissner Nordic sponsorship team for this ski season. As of December 2020 we had 34 local and regional businesses as part of our team and hope to add more. Your support is crucial in meeting our Mission Statement of promoting cross-country skiing for the health and enjoyment of individuals, families, and the community.

Each year the Virginia Meissner Sno-Park has an estimated 30,000-plus skier visits. This includes eight local high school nordic ski teams (over 200 students) which hold weekly practices and several races. There are also numerous visits from middle school and elementary school age skiers. "Learn to Ski Day" hosted by XC Oregon has introduced hundreds of first time skiers to our trails. Oregon Adaptive Sports also uses the Meissner Nordic trails.

With your support Meissner Nordic Ski Club will continue to provide thousands of new and experienced skiers alike the opportunity for low-cost exercise and the chance to enjoy all that the Central Oregon winter season has to offer.

If your business/organization would like to support the Nordic skiing community at Virginia Meissner Sno-Park, please contact us at your earliest convenience by visiting our website using the links below or by email at sponsors@meissnernordic.org.

Thank you for your consideration,

Meissner Nordic Ski Club

To sign up as a corporate sponsor: <a href="https://meissnernordic.org/donate/">https://meissnernordic.org/donate/</a>

To view the list of current sponsors: https://meissnernordic.org/sponsors/